
Subject: The true lowest System Requirements?
Posted by General Havoc on Wed, 12 Mar 2003 17:00:30 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

AGP aperture size shouldn't be set above 128 on most systems. If you own a 3D accelerator,
which most people do nowadays and it has more than 16MB On board memory then there is no
need for a high AGP apature size. It's pretty false that you should set the AGP aperture size to
half your ram because it's pointless, basically it controlls how much memory the AGP bus can
have for texturing in PCI mode (Nvidia Vanta/LT used it). If your running 3D games then it's unlikly
your gonna be using the system ram for texturing as it's handled by the cards video memory.
Unless your running an old card (talking Nvidia Vanta/LT, Cirrus Logic, SIS etc.) that were the first
cards to use the AGP bus and had similar features to their PCI family then you won't need to
change the aperture size above 64.

_General Havoc

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from Command and Conquer: Renegade Official Forums

http://renegadeforums.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=66
http://renegadeforums.com/index.php?t=rview&th=466&goto=5825#msg_5825
http://renegadeforums.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=5825
http://renegadeforums.com/index.php

